
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

10th July 2020 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

I hope this finds you all well.  

 

Plans for full re-opening in September 

Last week, the Government released guidance for the full re-opening of schools in 

September. We are currently planning provision and as soon as we are able, we will 

make sure our plan (including start and finish times) is shared with you. We expect to 

be able to do so before the end of term.  

 

School attendance 

From September, school attendance will once again be compulsory. For the rest of this 

term, we encourage you to send your child in whenever we have provision for them. 

Time the children spend in school now will help them re-connect more easily with 

school in September. 

 

Term dates 

The last day of term is Tuesday 21st July and we return on Monday 7th September. 

Please note that Monday 21st September is an INSET day.  

 

If you require any further information, please contact the school office.  

 

I hope you all enjoy the weekend – it is supposed to be sunny!  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher        
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